
CITY OF HOUSTON Interoffice
City Secretary Correspondence

To: Donna Edmundson From: Anna Russell
City Attorney City Secretary

Date: February 9, 2016

subject: APPEAL

Attention: Tracy Calabrese
Sr. Assistant City Attorney

Attached is a copy of notice of appeal filed February 5, 2016 by Jon M. Stautberg Attorney
at Law, 3100 Edloe St. Suite 335, Houston, Texas 77027, regarding the decision of the General
Appeals Board on the denial of Texas Direct Auto for a sign permit at 312 Main Street.

Please advise if an appeal may be granted.

Yours Truly,

Anna Russell
City Secretary

DD
cc: Dale Rudick, Director of Public Works and Engineering

Jon M. Stautberg
3100 Edloe St. Suite 335
Houston, TX 77027


